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Panel Replacement 
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  SHALL BE 
AWARDED 
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DEPARTMENT Utilities 
AUTHORIZED BY 

DATE 

 
 
 
Jacob Erickson, Purchasing Official TASK NO. 24-R085690AF 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD A SINGLE SOURCE CONTRACT 

The Manatee County Procurement Division provides notice of its intent to award a single source contract with a 
value of $154,664.81 with Icon Technologies for the provision of Manatee County Master Reuse System control 
panel replacement.   
 

ENABLING/REGULATING AUTHORITY 
Federal/State law(s), administrative ruling(s), Manatee County Comp Plan/Land Development Code, 

ordinances, resolutions, policy. 

Manatee County Code of Laws 
BACKGROUND/DISCUSSION 

Manatee County Procurement Division has completed a due diligence review and intends to procure Manatee 
County Master Reuse System control panel replacement from Icon Technologies without conducting a competitive 
solicitation process for the following reason(s): 
The pump control cabinet and DFS radio system, integral to the lake pump back system of the Manatee County 
Master Reuse System, have deteriorated and become unreliable due to age. The failing cabinet support structure 
risks leaving the control cabinets supported only by pump conduits. This system is crucial for transporting stored 
water to the distribution pumps. Failure could lead to overflow, environmental damage, and permit violations 
resulting in fines. Replacing the support structure, control cabinets, and communication systems, along with 
installing new junction boxes and fiber optic cables to prevent moisture damage and ensure reliability, will help 
prevent costly repairs and water reuse shortages.  
 
Any company that believes it can provide this good/service, must submit detailed information about its good/service 
to the Manatee County Procurement Division at purchasing@mymanatee.org no later than October 4, 2024 for 
evaluation and consideration.  
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